++++Goddard’s Gazette
October 28, 2016



We are finishing up a unit of study on bats.  We learned lots of knew facts about bats while working on our language arts skills at the same time.  Skills we worked on:
adjectives, nouns, proper nouns, verbs, subjects and predicates, complete sentences, writing both an informational piece and a narrative story telling, spelling our second grade sight words correctly, editing, reading informational text and highlighting the text features like captions, headings, labels, glossary, table of contents, etc.

We took our Unit 1 test in Math.  The kids rocked it!  
We have been studying liquids in science.








Use my webpage for useful links to support and challenge your child’s academics at home:
www.goddardsguppies.weebly.com


DON’T FORGET 
TO SIGN UP FOR REMIND!




Halloween
There will be a district wide Halloween parade on the 31st at 2:00 on school grounds.  A district message is supposed to be sent out with more information.  Parents are invited to come and watch.  Parents will not be participating in the parade.

Know that we will be going out for recess (weather permitting) and eating snack and lunch before the Halloween Parade.  It is best if children bring costumes to slip on after special.  They will be enjoying some cider and donuts and a small craft in the afternoon from 1:05-1:40. If any parents want to come in at this time to help with the craft and pass out snacks, you are welcome if you have an approved ICHAT on file with the district. Remember though, parents will not be walking in the parade.  Though we aren’t having a traditional celebration due to district changes and time limitations, I am doing everything I can to still make the day fun for the children.  We will do spooky tales and activities during the Language Arts block and Halloween Math centers during the math block.  I appreciate everyone’s patience with the new changes.













Keep up the great work on completing the homework.  It really makes a difference.  KEEP READING!!!!!
Reading and Math Fluency Practice is due on Friday.




Please sign that you have read the newsletter and return to school in your child’s BEE Binder.

X  _____________________________________________________
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